

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Jill Wood, Interim Planning Director

CC: Stevie Cox, City Manager

Robert Wilhoit, City Attorney

DATE: February 12, 2024

REF: Planning Board Appointments

Summary:

The Planning Board has two members with terms that expired in December 2023. These members are Hunter Hayworth and Keith Aikens. I am requesting that the City Council vote to reappoint these members for an additional term.

Background:

Hunter has served on the Planning Board since 2014 and Keith service began in 2016. Both are willing to continue to serve as members of the City Planning Board.